
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       June 15, 2000 
 
 
 
Ms. Clara Brownlee 
665 Eucutta-Sandersville Road 
Heidelberg, MS  39439 
 
Dear Ms. Brownlee: 
 
 Thank you for your letter.  County supervisors are elected officials.  Voters in 
your county hold the supervisors responsible for their actions.  Unless the supervisors are 
operating illegally, no one else governs them.  If you believe a supervisor is conducting 
business illegally, the Attorney General’s office would initiate an investigation. 
 
 If I can be of further help, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 


